
From: Lauren Pettit <lpettit@pvestates.org> 
Date: Tue, Jun 19, 2018 at 4:45 PM 
Subject: RE: Records Request for Sheriff's bid 
To: xxxx 

Good afternoon xxx, 

Attached please find the records received by the Sheriff’s department, in response to your request below. 
These are the only responsive records to this request. This completes this request. 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Pettit 

City Clerk/Executive Assistant 

City of Palos Verdes Estates 

340 Palos Verdes Drive West 

Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274 

P: (310) 378-0383 ext. 803 

F: (310) 378-7820 

www.pvestates.org   

This is a transmission from the City of Palos Verdes Estates. The information contained in this 
email pertains to City business and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom it is addressed.  If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient and you 
have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply email and delete the 
message. 
  
WARNING: Computer viruses can be transmitted by e-mail. The recipient should check this e-
mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The CITY OF PALOS VERDES 
ESTATES  accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. 

From: xxx  
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 9:26 AM 
To: Lauren Pettit <lpettit@pvestates.org> 
Subject: Records Request for Sheriff's bid  

Hi Lauren, 

I heard from others the City received 2 initial bids (phase I) from the Sheriffs. 



And further, that the records were already obtained through a records request, so this should be 
easy. 

This records request is for any and all estimated costs and/or bids for services for PVE from the 
Sheriffs during the last 5 years. 

Thank you,  

xxxx 
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